
WAC 132F-121-005  Statement of values.  The Seattle College Dis-
trict is a diverse and dynamic learning community. As such, the col-
lege district maintains a strong commitment to our values. We value 
students: We promote programs, services and activities that address 
students' needs and interests; student success through accessibility 
and support services; and student development through activities both 
inside and outside the classroom. We value diversity: We promote re-
spect for the abilities and interests of each individual; awareness 
and understanding of all people; and appreciation of the unique cul-
tures of our campuses. We are committed to the concept and practice of 
equal opportunity for all, and do not tolerate discrimination or re-
taliation against any member of the college community because of their 
race; color; national origin; sensory, mental or physical disability; 
use of a service animal; gender, including pregnancy; marital status, 
religion; creed; genetic information; sexual orientation; age; gender 
identity; gender expression; veteran's status; or any other legally 
protected classification, in accordance with WAC 132F-121-110(1).
[Statutory Authority: RCW 28B.50.140 and 28B.50.090(3). WSR 21-10-027, 
§ 132F-121-005, filed 4/26/21, effective 5/27/21. Statutory Authority: 
RCW 28B.50.140(13). WSR 16-04-025, § 132F-121-005, filed 1/25/16, ef-
fective 2/25/16.]
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